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July 2, 1981

,4%@
Mr. Robert A. Clark, Chief . M/T

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission /4' , .?
'

' ' - t;Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Division of Licensing ;c (E 3gg\#

Jg1 fPOperating Reactors Branch No. 3 ,

Washington, D.C. 20555 -
.

-

cf 9.s. "

Reference: Docket No. 50-285 /

UlhDear Mr. Clark:

Omaha Public Power District's letter to the Commission dated
January 6, 1981, endorsed the EPRI sponsored safety and power cperated
relief valve testing program. This prograin was initiated in response to
NUREG-0737, Task II.D.1, and the District is participating in it. The
letter to the Commission from R. C. Youngdahl (Consumers Power) dated
December 15, 1980, detailed EPRI's schedule for the generic testing
program. This schedule has been modified as explained in the R. C.
Youngdahl letter to th~e Comission dated July 1,1981.

Omaha Public Power District will submit evaluations and plant
specific data on a schedule consistent with the R. C. Youngdahl letter
of December 15, 1980, and as modified on July 1, 1981. The July 1,
1981, letter also forwards the Interim Data Report for the EPRI PWR
safety and relief valve test program. This report summarizes the test
data collected to date on relief and safety valves.

Sincerely,

N'h
W. C. Jones
Divisitn Manager
Production Operations
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| cc: LeBeeuf, Lamb, Leiby & Ma dae
| 1333 New Hampshire Avenue, N.W.
j Washington, D.C. 20036
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